
 

 
MEMO 
 
 

To:  URRWMO Cities 

From:  Jamie Schurbon, Watershed Projects Manager 

Date:  March 5, 2025 

Re: 2026 Draft Budget 
 
The Upper Rum River Watershed Management Organization (URRWMO) board has developed 
its recommended 2026 budget.  It must be ratified by each member community before it 
becomes final.  Please consider ratification before April 28.  Notifications can be sent to 
jamie.schurbon@anokaswcd.org.  

The budget includes $10,000 toward a state-required update of the 10-year URRWMO 
Watershed Management Plan update in 2027-2028.  That task is estimated to cost $50,000 and 
the board is working budget the expense over several years.  If this is not done, the 2027 and 
2028 budgets would be much larger than the normal amounts.  If not for the $10,000 watershed 
plan expense being including in the 2026 budget, it would be just $60 more than 2025. 
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